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Fwd: RE File 12-0303 
1 message 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Wed, Apr 11, 2012 at 1:47 PM 
To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org>, Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org> 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: <Shpatron@aol.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 11, 2012 at 1:47 PM 
Subject: RE File 12-0303 
To: Sharon.Gin@lacity.org 
Cc: info@savehollywood.org 
 
 
I grew up in Hollywood, attending Van Ness Avenue Elementary, Le Conte Jr. High, and 
Hollywood High schools.  My husband and I have lived in Hollywood for 42 years.
 
We are opposed to the Hollywood Community Plan.  We believe the proposed plan is not in 
proportion to the residential community, and that the Plan will result in an ugly, commercial center.
 
Please send the plan back to the City planning Department for further work.
 
Thank you.
 
Susan Patron
Rene Patron
2004 Vine St.
Los Angeles, CA  90068
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